
Good Afternoon! 
Just a few short things to let you know about Presbyterian Youth Connection’s weekly meetings:

· [bookmark: _GoBack]High School Only-We will go out each Wednesday to an affordable “Fast” food restaurant. We want this to be affordable for everyone so please reach out if this is a problem for anyone. If you would like to provide a meal for the youth please let me know. We would love that too! We have found that after youth meeting this is a great way for the youth to wind down and socialize together, or even “unpack” what we have been discussing. No student is allowed to ride to restaurant or outing with another student unless I have permission from their parent or guardian. 

· Middle School Only-We will only be going out to eat on the last Wednesday night of each Monthly meeting. The other Wednesdays we will have pizza, drink and dessert. We are only asking for a donation on pizza nights (no more than $5). We are asking for parents to sign up to bring a dessert on those nights. It can be anything you want to send, they are not picky! Just look at a calendar and let me know when and I will put you down to avoid too many desserts on a particular night. If you would like to provide a meal for the youth please let me know. We would love that too! After we get our group together I will let anyone know if there are any allergies.  

· Please let me know if there are any topics or issues your child might need discussed and we will work it into the program. 

· I would like to recommend a great book for parents with teens- “Boundaries With Teens-When to Say Yes, How to Say No”, by Dr. John Townsend. Great book to help us during this hard and trying time! We have it here in our library if you would like to check it out.

· If you do not have a church home please visit us some Sunday. We have a very welcoming congregation and very nice worship service on Sunday mornings. (My family is also members of FPC). We would love to have you!! If you have any questions about FPC or about the Presbyterian Church, please don’t hesitate to contact me. Sunday School starts at 9:15 and our service is at 10:30 on Sunday mornings. 

· We do not have youth group during school breaks. Sometimes we have something special planned and I will let you know ahead of time. 

I guess that is it for now!! Thanks for all your support of our youth program and peace to you and yours!!

Christy
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